

President Swart Ave, Empangeni, 3880 9

035 772 7740

035 772 7331 🗸

info@zululandremedialcentre.co.za

www.zululandremedialcentre.co.za

Zululand Remedial Centre

17 August 2021

Dear Parents,

Closure of ZRC - COVID-19

In accordance with the Department of Health COVID-19 protocols, ZRC will be closed from Wednesday, 18 August 2021 and re-opens on Monday, 23 August 2021. This decision has been made in consultation with the Department of Health, the Education Department, the Governing Body and the Steering Committee.

School will re-open on Monday, 23 August 2021 after deep cleaning. This is due to the rising number of infections at Zululand Remedial Centre.

Please ensure you read the COVID-19 leaflets issued by ZRC in 2019 and July 2020. Please monitor your child's health and should they display any symptoms, please get them tested.

Learners will receive Rainbow Books to complete written activities. Please ensure your child completes the work which has been allocated. Work completed must be handed in to the class teacher when learners return on Monday, 23 August 2021.

We trust that you are aware of the implications related to this pandemic and adhere to all safety protocols and procedures.

Thank you,

MR DE MILLIN
PRINCIPAL